CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 27, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 02293-17
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 2:49 PM

To: 'Marsha Rule'

Subject: RE: Dkt. 170039

Good afternoon Ms. Rule,
Please disregard the first e-mail
Per your request, we have added Rutledge Ecenia/Marsha Rule as an interested person in Docket 170039-

TP. Please note that contact information is public record and will be available on internet searches. If you have
any changes or wish to have this information removed, please forward them to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.

As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action orders, final
orders, and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail. If you are interested in receiving documents other
than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please contact staff counsel at (850) 413-6199 for
instructions on becoming a party of record. Please note that not all notices for informal meetings and FAR
notices are issued by the Office of Commission Clerk.

If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our office at (850) 413-6770.

Collin D. Roehner

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(850) 413-7123

From: Marsha Rule [mailto:Marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com]
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 2:28 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Dkt. 170039

Please add me to the Interested Persons list in Docket 170039 -- Request for submission of proposals for relay
service, beginning in March 2018, for the deaf, hard of hearing, deaf/blind, or speech impaired, and other
implementation matters in compliance with the Florida Telecommunications Access System Act of 1991.

Thank you,

Marsha E. Rule, Attorney
marsha@rutledge-ecenia.com
Rutledge Ecenia

119 South Monroe St. Suite 202
Tallahassee, FL 32301
850.681.6788

Futleclge | Bcenia

Confidentiality Note: This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, distribution or copying of
this email or the information herein by anyone other than the intended recipient, or any employee or agent responsible for
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delivering the message to the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please call the
Receptionist at Rutledge Ecenia, P.A. at 850 681-6788, and destroy the original message and all copies.





